
 Garforth Neighbourhood Forum 

 

Car Park Review 

 
This is a survey of car parking in Garforth, carried out on 30 November 

2017 at the carparks on Barleyhill Road and behind Barclays Bank. 

 

It was carried out by: 

 

Jeff McCormick 

Paul Roberts 

Mike Tonks 

 

Cars parked in the two car parks were reviewed three times during the 

day at approximately 9:00, 12:00 and 15:00 to establish the number of 

spaces taken up as long stay parking, and hence see how many were left 

available for short stay shoppers etc. 

 

The following results were found for the total of 175 spaces in both 

carparks. 

 

82 Spaces were taken up by vehicles which parked before 9:00 and were 

still there at 15:00 (47%) 

 

28 Spaces were taken up by vehicles which parked before 9:00 and were 

still there at 12:00, although they had left by 15:00 (16%) 

 

12 Spaces were taken up by vehicles which parked after 9:00 but before 

12:00 and which were still there at 15:00 (7%) 

 

10 Spaces were designated for disabled use, and 1 for motorbikes 

 

This left just 42 spaces (24%) used for short-stay parking. 

 

It was also noted during the carrying out of the survey that there was a 

fairly constant stream of traffic entering and then leaving the car parks 

having found no available spaces. 

 

The layouts of the car parks, showing the spaces occupied as long and 

short stay parking are set out below. 

 



Barleyhill carpark 
 

 

 

 
 



Barclays carpark 

 

 


